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Mulgrave

Primary School

NEWSLETTER

Thursday 27th May 2021

TERM 2 WEEK 6

KEY DATES 2021

MAY

Fri 29 - PUPIL FREE DAY

Mon 31st - Thu 3rd - Online Learning

JUNE

Tue 1- Paused -Year 5/6 Puberty Ed Ses-

sion 3 and 4

Thu 3 - Paused - Drumbeat Year 5/6

Tue 15 - Preps - Fire Ed

Fri 18 - Disco - Preps —Grade 2 5:30-7pm

Grade 3 - 6 @7—8:30pm

Wed 23 - Parent / Teacher / Student

conferences

BREAKFAST CLUB DAILY oLD HALL CANTEEN)
Monday - sit down including cereal &
foast

Tuesday - grab and go with fruit options
Wednesday - including cereal & toast
Thursday - grab and go with fruit optfions
Friday - including cereal & toast

TERM DATES 2021

Term 2: 19 April — 25th June 2021

Term 3: 12 July — 18h September 2021
Term 4: 4 October — 17th December 2021

CURRICULUM DAYS
Friday - October 29th
Monday - November 1st

PUBLIC HOLIDAYS
Queens Birthday - Monday 14 June
Melbourne Cup - Tue 2 November

TIMETABLE

Commence 8.58 Line-up Bell-Music, 2nd Bell 9am
Recess 11.00 - 11.30am

Lunch 1.40 - 2.30pm

School Finishes 3.30pm

STEP INTO PREP DATES - 2021

9:15-10:00 am Wednesday, Oct 20th
9:15 - 10:00 am Wednesday, Oct 27th
9:15-10:00 am Wednesday, Nov 10th
9:15 - 10:00 am Wednesday, Nov 17th

From The Principal

Dear parents and Carers,

Following the Acting Premier’s announcement this morning
regarding a snap Stage 4 lockdown from 11:59pm tonight, there
will be no classes at Mulgrave Primary School from Friday May 28
to Thursday June 3, 2021.

Today your child will bring home various books and their logins for
their online resources to allow them to access their learning
throughout the next week.

Please note that a skeleton staff will be onsite on these days to
cater for a very small number of students whose parents are
essential workers. The vast majority of students will be at home.

If you are an essential worker and are required to attend work at
a site other than your home during school hours you may
complete the online form:

hitps://forms.gle/tjjHéyAEpzLIenST7

If you believe you are an essential worker, please complete and
submit the Onsite Supervision application by 4.30pm today so |
can make staffing arrangements for tomorrow.

For supervision next week can the Onsite Supervision application
please be completed by 5:00pm Friday to allow for appropriate
staffing measures to be arranged.

Please note that all submissions need prior approval and you will
receive an approval via email regarding confirmation or
otherwise.

Students who are provided with permission to attend must be
signed in and out by a parent for each day of

attendance. Students must wear school uniform and bring their
normal items to school each day.

In the interim, thank you everyone for adhering to the details
above and for remaining abreast of these important notices. | will
forward more information when and if it comes to hand. For this
reason, there is no need to ring the school office for updates,
particularly as our review will continue for much of today.

We have been here before and | understand that for many
families this news has brought back memories of last year’s
lockdowns, and in some cases, negative memories. It is important
to remember that your child’s welfare and your own welfare is
most important at this time and that the school is here to support
you at this time.

Charles Spicer - Principal
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Principals Message Continued:

School Review - Parent Forum 9am June 1st (o be confirmed due to Covid)

Today we commenced our four yearly school review. The review panel will meet over three days to examine the
school’'s dataq, reflect on feedback provided by students, parents and staff, observe the consistency of our
practice and help us set our goals for the next four years. As part of the review, all parents are invited fo a
morning forum with our school review panel on Tuesday June 1st, commencing just after 9am and running for 45
minutes. Should you wish to take part in the forum, please contact Christine at the office to book your place
before 4pm Monday. A limit of 75 attendees will be in place due to Covid restrictions and masks will need to be
worn at all times when indoors. The forum will be held in the old hall.

Following the completion of the review, the findings will be presented to school council and the next 4 year
Strategic Plan will be developed. Once finalized, the Strategic Plan will be shared with the school community
and subsequent to this, will be delivered via our Annual Implementation Plans which are published each year.

Reading, Sleeping, Eating

As per my recent newsletters, | would like to remind all families that all students are required to read every day as
the core component of their homework. In general, texts are sent home that are approximately 2 levels below
each students instructional level, to ensure that home reading is not a chore and is enjoyable for both student
and parent. The volume of words is the critical aspect and the more you read, the closer you are to better life
outcomes. Establishing a bedtime routine that includes 30 minutes of reading not only helps students to
disconnect from devices, it helps their brains clam down ready for a good night's sleep. We know from a
massive amount of studies that students perform better when they get a good night's sleep and reading can be
a way to bring this on. Our recent cyber safety sessions were unequivocal regarding the number of students who
are pulling the wool over their parents eyes and using a device after 10:30pm. No primary school student should
be up that late on a regular basis, as they need at least 11 hours sleep. Ensuring an early bedtime routine,
complete with 30 minutes of reading, allows students fo be able to wake up a little earlier and enjoy a healthy
breakfast. Again, studies show that students who come to school hungry do far worse than their well fed peers.

The research is as clear as crystal. A student who reads, goes to bed before 10pm and has a good breakfast has
established all the preconditions to ensure success at school.

Education Week

Although Education Week is this week, due to our school review , we enjoyed a variety of activities o mark the
occasion last week instead, which as it turns out, could not have been timed betterl The Mr. Men and Little Miss
book character parade was a great success and it was so nice to have families on site for a whole school event
again. Fortunately the weather was extremely kind to us, providing a glorious morning for the parade and there
were lots of wonderful costumes and smiles all round. In addifion, we held our Open Afternoon last Thursday. The
fimeslot was somewhat of a compromise, however it allowed families to enjoy visiting the new stadium as well as
classroom, without inconveniencing our regular hirers. Again it was great to see our students and families
enjoying the school facilities together. We have come such a long way in recent years and to be able to
showcase it all is fruly an honour for us at MPS.

Of course, the theme of Education Week is ‘Building Connections’, something we have been working very hard
on despite the challenges of Covid last year. A particular focus has been improving home school
communication via Xuno and Dojo, but significantly, we want to build the connections with our students and
hear more of what they want out of their schooling (whilst acknowledging the realities of the curriculum of
course). These areas, along with building connections to the broader community through the Farmers Market,
shared use of our facilities and our new connection with Cumberland View Aged Care Living, will provide our
students with greater resources and stronger connections with our local community. Of course, one of the big
drivers of community connections is our wonderful PFA and | would like to thank all of the volunteers for
organising the sausage sizzle for the Open Afternoon and for the enormous amount of work they do around the
school.

Allergies and Intolerances

MPS is not a nut or fragrance free school, as research tells us that this can actually provide a false sense of
security for those with anaphylaxis in particular. With this in mind, I'd also like to remind the community that many
of our students are anaphylactic and others suffer from an intfolerance to fragrances which manifests itself in the
form of nausea and headaches. We would ask that all families are mindful of these conditions and are cautious
when preparing food for student lunches and consider making reasonable adjustments in regards to fragrances
when entering school buildings prior to school. Of particular concern is the chemical reactions that occur whilst
people are wearing fragrances that create these intolerances. Whilst the school is not seeking to put in place a
school wide ban in either case, your assistance and cooperation will help us o ensure the learning spaces are
as safe for our students as possible.

W %W 23-31 Gladeswood Dr, Mulgrave VIC 3170

Persistent, Motivated, Successful mulgrave.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
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Principals Message Continued:

Late Arrivals

When a student arrives after the 9.00am bell, they need to be accompanied by a parent/guardian (16 years or
older) to the office first, where the student is signed in on Xuno and issued with a late arrival slip. The student
then gives this slip to the class teacher and their attendance will then be changed from “absent” to “late arri-
val”. Parents are still welcome to walk their child to the classroom in this instance, but must remain outside the
room aft all times.

Aftitudes to School Survey

We value student voice as a means to improving student engagement, welloeing and quality instruction and
recently we have conducted a survey to find out what your child thinks of our school.

The Attitudes to School Survey is an annual student survey for Levels 4 to 6, offered by the Department of Educa-
tion and Training to assist us to gain an understanding of students' perceptions and experience of school. Partici-
pating students were asked about their thoughts and feelings in relation to their school, their learning, peer rela-
tionships, bullying and life in general.

Participating students were also asked about their thoughts and feelings in relation to their resilience, community
connections and physical activity.

Participating students were provided with a unique login fo complete the survey. The student login is an as-
signed identifier that may be used by the Department to combine data for research purposes only. Students’
privacy and the confidentiality of their survey responses will be protected at all fimes. No idenfifiable personal
datais included in the survey response file.

The survey results will be reported back to the school in Term 3. No student can be identified in the results report-
ed to schools or in any other report of the data, however we appreciate the feedback offered by our students
and look forward to building upon that.

Principal

https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/covid19-restriction-checker/gatherings-and-work/vic

“Captain’s Corner” News update

By School Captains: Oceana, Matt, Samantha and Jimmy

YOUNG LEADERS DAY

On the 24 of May, the grade 6 leaders went into the city with thousands of other students to
participate in the annual Young Leaders Day program. Various speakers such as Lachie Smart,
Jordan

Lewis, Josh Pyke, Jimmy Rees and Michelle Young all taught us valuable lessons such as persistence,
‘falling short is not a failure’, and most importantly, being a leader. We especially liked Jimmy Rees’s
enthusiasm, and making us laugh a lot. We also loved how Ezra from Dance Curriculum taught us
some really fun dances, and it gave us a break from listening to many speeches. It was a long day,
but also very educational, and everyone enjoyed the experience of being on a train, walking
through the city, and the huge convention.

CYBER SAFETY INCURSION

On the 19 of May, the grade 5's and é’s learned about the importance of online safety. It is really
important to be safe online because people could be lying about who they are, people could be
collecting information about you, and they can’t always be trusted. We did some role plays and we
had some situations where we had to know what to do next. It was a valuable lesson for all of us.

Page 3
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Mulgrave Primary
School Disco 2021

AWSOME MUSIC BY: [l Tickets Available via Cost: $5.00 each

DJ HATTWELL | Qkr! onsalefrom ||  Includes Entry
May 17 - June 16 Drink & Chips

Friday June |8th - In the Hall

Preps - Grade 2, §.30— 7pm

Glow Products

Crades3 -6, 7-8.30pm

As our student numbers are increasing and to help with social distancing, the
disco will be divided into junior and senior sessions.

Students from Prep to Grade 2 can arrive from 5.30pm. For the first half an
hour, the music will be of a lower volume and some lights will still be on.

Students from grades 3 to 6 will not be allowed to enter the hall until 7.00pm.
Parents are requested to drop off students and return for pick up.

Parents will not be permitted in the hall and students will not be permitted to
leave the hall during the night, unless being picked up.




GLOW PRODUCTS FOR DISCO

In addition to the excitement of the disco on 18®° June, we have several different glow
products available to purchase. Please review the items and order on QKR.
PAYMENT via QKR ONLY.
ORDERS DUE 25{”‘ MAY
Description Price
Item 1 a.b.c,d Item 1a. 2 sticks for $1
Glow Stick Bracelets Item 1b. 3 sticks for $2
20cm Item 1c. 8 sticks for $3
Assorted colours Item 1d. 15 for $5

Item 2

$2.50

Flashing Hawaan Lei

EG

Item 3
Tri-colour glow necklace
EG

Item 4
Flashing shark necklace
EG

Item 5
3D Flashing Heart
Necklace

-flashes 8 colours
EG

Item 6
Sneaker clip sold as singles
Assorted colours

EG




Item 7
Raimnbow Fibre Optic Hair
Clip

EG

Item 9
Fibre Optic Flashing
Bracelet (assorted colours).

EG

Item 10
Flashing frog ring

Item 11
Flashing panda ring

Item 12

LED moving bunny ear
headband

Item 13

Flashing katty necklace

ORDERS DUE 25™ MAY — ORDER VIA QKR




THE
EDUCATIO
TATE

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

Every Victorian child should have access to the world of learning opportunities that exist
beyond the classroom. The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps ensure that no student
will miss out on the opportunity to join their classmates for important, educational and fun
activities. It is part of making Victoria the Education State and the Government’s
commitment to breaking the link between a student’s background and their outcomes.

CAMPS, SPORTS & EXCURSIONS HOW TO APPLY
FUND (CSEF) New applicants should contact the school office to
obtain a CSEF application form or download from

School camps provide children with inspiring experiences in the great i kI B el

outdoors, excursions encourage a deeper understanding of how the
world works and sports teach teamwork, discipline and leadership. All If you appliad for the CSEF at your child's school in

are part of a healthy curriculum. 2019, you do not nzed to complete an application
form in 2020 unless there has been a change in your
family circumstances.

You only need to complete an application formif any

if you hold a valid means-tested concession card or are a temporary of the following changes have occurred:

foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF. A special consideration « new student enrolments; your child has
category also exists for asylum seeker and refuzee families. The started or changed schools in 2020 or you
allowance is paid to the school to use towards expenses relating to did not apply in 2019.

camps, excursions or sporting activities for the benefit of your child. changed family circumstances; such as a
chanze of custedy, change of name,
concession card number, or new siblings
The annual CSEF amount per student is: commencing at the school in 2020.

CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist eligible families
to cover the costs of school trips, camps and sporting activities.

* 5125 for primary school students check with the school office if you are unsure.
* 5225 for secondary school students

MORE INFORMATION
For more information about the CSEF visit
www.eduction.vic.gov.au/csef

If you would like a CSEF form or have
any questions about it, please come
and ask us at the office.

Due by 25 June 2021




Camp
Australia

Newsletter

Guiding children’s growth

Mi i
Q ! ROCKETEERS Jain Mission I and receive

your free mission patch

EXTRAORDINARY
HOLIDAY ADVENTURES

Bookings now open for Mission 11

www.campaustralia.com.au/rocketeers

A message from your Coordinator

This week, on Mon children, learnt to weave and made colourful placemats. Tuesday,
we cooked Singapore style noodles, Wednesday we made lava lamps, Thursday we
explored Mandela art and Friday we will create Elephant toothpaste in our science
experiment. Popular team games were Everybody It, Guards and Soldiers, tunnel ball
and Ball tiggy with the medic.

Next week for National Recondiliation Week, we have many exciting experiences plan
for each day of the week.

s

National Reconciliation Week
27 May - 3 June, 2021

Join in the activities during NRW and learn all f Ay )
about Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander histories, v ecoIClLlA'r,o

cultures and achievements. w ﬂ“:o‘z“"'ou N

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your

child. You can register an account with us at
pp.campaustralia.com.au or by downloading our
Camp Australla smartphone app from the Apple App
Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to
make bookings and manage your account.

www.campaustralia.com.au

Activities coming up
Boomerang art
Rainbow serpent art
Team game: Kai
Collage: Flag
Symbol handprint

What’s on the menu
e Damper

e Witchery Grub Bites

* Rice Paper rolls

Visit our blog

New articles are added each
week for parents and cover
various topics to help families,

[ Visit our blog ]




- TERM 2 WEEK 5 STUDENT AWARDS |

Class Name Reason

6G | Blayke W | For leading by example and playing with terrific effort and sports-personship
while captaining the football team. Awesome work Blayke!

Harry G For the high quality of his homework activities and consistency completing
home reading with supporting evidence. Keep up the great work Harry!

Lily B For putting in the extra effort and showing initiative with her writing.
Alex R For working hard on his Mr Men inspired storyboard. Awesome job!

For always being a respectful and polite student and going above and
Annabella | beyond with her work tasks. You are a champion Annabella.

Catelyn P | For working hard to learn her 3 and 4 times tables. Well done Catelyn.

Swara J For her excellent contributions to our reciprocal reading discussions. Keep up
the great work Swara.

Oliver G For his excellent contributions to class discussions this week when talking
about the lessons that can be learned from the Mr Men and Little Miss series,
and features that we can include in our own story writing!

Daniella T | For always working hard in class and making great entries in her reading frek.

Devmi For her excellent efforts when planning and drafting her Little Miss Story. Well
Donel

Aabha For writing an excellent 'Little Miss Helpful character' profile. Awesome work!

Martin L For always working to the best of his abilities, whilst encouraging fellow class-
mates to do the same. Keep it up!

James Great work this week, James. It's been great to see you asking and answering
Taylor questions and growing in confidence. Keep it up, we are proud of you!

Chelsea For persisting with difficult maths concepts. Keep up the good work!
Emilia B For her fantastic efforts in reading groups and learning her Magic Words.

Giada R For doing an amazing job making and describing the properties of 3D
shapes. Well done Giadal

Elsie H For writing an excellent summary of 'Harry the Dirty Dog'. Fantastic work!

Pearl B For a wonderful character description of her Little Miss character - well done
Pearl.

Melody J | For a fantastic attempt at sounding out the words during her Cold Write.

Anna M For working so hard on sounding out words in all her writing. Superstar!

Angel B For working so hard with her writing. You should be very proud of yourself
Angel!

Page 4
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FREE LIVE WEBINAR + RECORDING

THE DO'S AND DON'TS OF DISCIPLINE

THURSDAY 10th JUNE, 8pm
6pm WA | 7.30pm SA | 10pm NZ f

Did you know that most Vikings didn’t have horns on their helmets?
Henry Ford didn’t invent cars.
And the Bermuda Triangle is no more dangerous for planes or ships than any other sea or ocean.

When we have these misconceptions or beliefs about "myths", they’re mostly harmless. But when it
comes to misunderstandings about the best way to discipline our kids - that’s different.

A single wrong belief could wreak lasting damage to the relationships with our children.

And the biggest trouble with these misguided beliefs is that you don’t know they’re wrong until it's way too
late.

That’s why I'm hosting a free webinar around The Do’s and Don’ts of Discipline. It's a tricky and
confusing part of parenting — no matter what age your children are — and it's something we all want to
get right.

Debunking the "myths" and misconceptions around discipline is only one (but important) part of
this webinar. We also re-examine the way parents should look at discipline, what it really is, and how to
use discipline in a real-world way that gets our kids on our side.

I’'m hosting The Do’s and Don’ts of Discipline on Thursday, 10 June, at 8pm AEST. (Or 6pm WA
time, 7:30pm SA time, and 10pm NZ time.)

All you have to do to be part of the webinar is register here - it won’t cost you anything except an hour of
your time.

Hope to see you there! ﬁg“%

P.S. One last misconception for you: sushi doesn’t actually mean "raw fish" - it translates to something
like "sour-tasting", because of the vinegar used to preserve it centuries ago. It’s an interesting little fact
that probably won’t change your life, family, or bond with your kids - but this free webinar just might!

CLICK HERE: The Do's & Don'ts of Discipline with Dr Justin Page 10
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WONNIES MusIc |.IE‘$$0N

! REGISTER

www.wonnies.com.au "NOW!

Wonnies School of Music offers a variety of instrumental lessons, as
well as an innovative band program. We encourage an enjoyable
and positive learning environment for all students.

Tuition is conveniently conducted on school premises, in the home or
at Wonnies own studio. We are now offering ‘on-line’ lessons .
Lessons held on school premises occur on the same day weekly,
and times are varied to accommodate school curriculum needs.

Music lessons are available to students of all ages. We have individual
30-minute lessons ($31), Individual 20-minute lessons ($24) Group
lessons ($21)

All parents have the option to hire or purchase equipment directly
through Wonnies.

To commence lessons for your child in 2021, please complete our
enrolment form online at www.wonnies.com.au or contact our-office.

Wonnies Pty Ltd
Ph: 0404 139 123
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PSW WAVERLEY
STORE

342-350 Springvale Road
Glen Waverley VIC 3150
(Behind Officeworks)

(03) 9768 0335
PSW.COM.AU

4

HERE'S WHAT'SNEXT?

CREATE SHOP RECEIVE
ANACCOUNT ONLINE. ..

S 2] B

Vit psw.com.au/parents Visit psw.com.aw/parents, At checkout, choose from
Select '"CREATE AN ACCOUNT' find your school and our convenlent delivery or
and folow the prompts. fill your cart. click & collect (12:30pm-4:30pm)
[t wont take long. service.

_ P NOWPAY LATER
PSW has made It SO easy for famllles todo all @4 =p3 Interest FREE
thelr shopping online and Instore with ZIP | 4 Z|p pay

Apply in minutes

MAKING YOUR SCHOOL LOOK GREAT




Md Fnhtertainment

Buy a Membership today!

Multi City

Single City & Multi Plus

BONUS $20

o :
. . ORI BONUS $40
@ el G SRl cGift Card’

20% of your Membership purchase
comes directly to us!

BONUS $20 eGift Card BONUS $40 eGift Card |l BONUS $40 eGift Card

Single City Multi City Multi Plus

$6999 $11999 $22999

1 YEAR MEMBERSHIP 1 YEAR MEMBERSHIP 2 YEAR MEMBERSHIP

Discover all the best Enjoy savings across 2 years of savings across
savings in your city Australia, New Zealand Australia, New Zealand
and Bali and Bali

Q 14 goes to our 524 goes to our \46 goes to our
. fundraiser! fundraiser! o fundraiser!
Support us & buy now




Md Fntertainment
Start now or later?

If you want to wait a little while, you have 3 months to activate your
new Membership after you renew. Once you activate, you will have
a full 12 or 24 months to use your Entertainment Membership.

S

More ways to enjoy everyday

20% of your Membership
purchase comes directly to us!

BONUS $10 eGift Card BONUS $20 eGift Card BONUS $20 eGift Card

Single City Multi City Multi Plus

5699  $11999 @ $22099

1 YEAR MEMBERSHIP 1 YEAR MEMBERSHIP 2 YEAR MEMBERSHIP

Discover all the best Enjoy savings across 2 years of savings across
savings in your city Australia, New Zealand Australia, New Zealand
and Bali and Bali

$14 goes to our $24 goes to our $46 goes to our
fundraiser! fundraiser! fundraiser!

Entertainment Memberships are packed with thousands of incredible
savings on dining, activities, travel & shopping. Up to 50% off and
2 for 1 deals in your city and across Australia and New Zealand.

Support us & buy today




WAVERLEY CINEMA

. B.n. E
VMIOVIE his
C [NCKETS ®
SPECIAL ONLINE ONLY OFFER
SAVE UP TO
o3 PER TICKETI

https://waverleycinema.com/PFA.php

PRE BOOK YOUR $8 TICKETS ONLINE
FOR ANY OF OUR FILMS OR SESSIONS

MOVIE STAR
P.P. BIRTHDAY

Eol : E
FOR MORE INFORMATION - b B
https://waverleycinema.com/PFA.php O '

VISIT OUR LINK FOR A DAILY
CHANCE TO WIN FREE TICKETS!

PINEWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE, BLACKBURN ROAD, MOUNT WAVERLEY 3149 9803 3671




ABVERTISTIN

V. LIFE...
BOX HILL SENIOR _ LIVING...
SECONDARY COLLEGE &

e DIFFERENCE...
BHSSC - Learn Do Live
3 ._ ,J:‘. = oo s

sy
Creating Exciting Educational Pathways for Students with a Passion
Specialist Sports Academy Trial Dates
Box Hill Senior Secondary College — Dunloe Avenue — Mont Albert North 9890 0571
[ Click here to Register ]

Specialist Sports Academy Programs Trial Dates:

All days will run from
for boys and girls in:

9:00am-2:30pm

AFL / AFLW AFL Thursday May 20
AFLW Tuesday May 18
Athlete Development Program BBall Yrs 9 & 10 (boys & girls)  Wednesday May 19
Basketball Bball Yrs 11 & 12 (boys & girls) Wednesday May 26
Soccer Soccer (all levels) Tuesday May 25
Tennis Tennis (all levels) Monday May 17

www.bhssc.vic.edu.au f boxhillseniorsc @ boxhillseniorsecondary '® Dunloe Ave Mont Albert Nth 9890 0571




RTISTING

JUNIOR SELF DEFENCE
& FITNESS CLASSES

Y0\

CRYUORivi

MULGRAVE PRIMARY SCHOOL
Tuesdays
Ages 6 -10 5.30pm - 6.30pm
Ages 10 - 16 6.30pm - 7.30pm
Boys and Girls
Contact Cliff Wilson to register:
M: 0418 150 405
E: cliffwilson@caydam.com

W:caydam.com

WITHIPAULNSADLERISWIMEAND,

ROWVILLEY

THE SURVIVAL SPECIALISTS

Paul Sadler Swimland Rowville

Rowville Secondary College Paratea Drive, Rowville : Es: o

03) 9764 5759 .
iow)viIIe@;‘pauIsadlerswimland.com POUI Scdler SWlmIOn

paulsadlerswimland.com.au .Small Successes, Proudest Momerts
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